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ARCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN, PRIMATE

30 November 82

Dedar ACYOA Central Council Members,

As we decided at the last ACYOA Central Council meeting, the Executive Update
will be distributed to our entire National Armenian Youth Mailing Listing via
each Regional Representative. This means you must be prepared to duplicate
the copy you will receive, preparing it for a "bulk rate'" postal stamp, and
address them according to the mailing-sticker-1list you will receive. If you
are organized, this will not be a tedious process.

However, keep in mind that the Update should be sent out soon after you receive
it. Some of the information contained in the Update is timely, and therefore
should not sit around in your home too long! As usual, a copy will be sent to
all Chapter Chairmen and the Pastor/Parish, first class from our office. At the
same time, you will receive your copy for duplicating purposes.

BE PREPARED. The next Update is scheduled for the first week in December.

We hope that this process works out. It is very important for our members and
prospective members to receive our materials, information and announcements. If
you have an '"regional news" or specific information needed for publication, please
forward and it will probably be placed in the next issue upon receipt.

In addition, we must solicit the names and addresses of the thousands of Armenian
young people we do not have. The procedure for the General Armenian Youth Listing
remains, but the Chapters must be reminded and instructed. Also, if we could use
"address cards" at major dances and events, having the attendees f1ll them out as
they enter, we can boost our numbers. (Of course this means someone must go to
the dance or event to execute this.)

We look forward to receiving your copies of correspondence and Parish Visitation
Reports...... =

Sincerely yours
JAMES GARTAN

Executive Secretary - ACYOA
Diocese of the Armenian Church




